Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 4:25 PM

To: ‘Chase Settle'

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Bob Asher
Subject: RE: Compromise SWD Work Plan 2RP-4208
RE: 2RP-4208

Chase,

OCD does agree to forgo installation of the liner in the area of concern around the pipeline for reasons provided by the
pipeline operator.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Chase Settle [mailto:Chase_Settle@eogresources.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 4:09 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal. Weaver@state.nm.us>; Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>
Subject: Compromise SWD Work Plan 2RP-4208

Mike,

OneOK NGL Pipeline has a steel pipeline running through the very corner of the S2 release area and have requested that
the liner not be installed under their pipeline due to erosion concerns. I've attached a map with that area highlighted
yellow, as well as a letter from OneOK with their request for this change. | will await your decision to this amendment of
the approved work plan before moving forward.

Thank you,

Chase Settle, M.S.
Rep Safety & Environmental IT

EOG Resources

105 S. 4™ Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)



575-703-6537 (Cell)

eogresources



